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ELECTED OFFICIALS HAVE BEEN BLIND COPIED ON THIS COMMUICATION
 
Good afternoon –

Last week we met with Brothers Field Team. The team is looking to change their
development plan. Rather than build out the old Red Oaks for an entertainment venue to
include dining, they are inquiring about the ability instead to convert the old barn located
behind Red Oaks building to a tavern/bar (no food service). They would operate primarily
outside for six months and then inside for six months. There would no longer be a food
service element. Though they would not initially be requesting gaming that may change
after opening. In addition, they would be placing a rental apartment on the upper level of
the barn. The intent for a rental was also part of the Red Oak build out. Total square footage
of the first floor for the bar/tavern is approximately 1,050 sq. ft. This square footage is a little
less than half of that for Red Oak.
 
We are looking for some feedback. I did inform the Brothers Field Team it was likely that
they would need ot back before the Village Board for referral to the AC and PCZBA.
 
Thank you,
 
Greg
 

 
 

Gregory Jackson, MPA, ABD
Village Manager
 

Email: gjackson@longgroveil.gov
Phone: 847-634-9440
Mobile: 847-321-5591
 

3110 Old McHenry Road
Long Grove, Illinois 60047
www.longgroveil.gov 

 
“The mission of Long Grove’s municipal government is to deliver public goods and services efficiently,
effectively, and equitably, never compromising the public trust or the belief that government should serve
a higher purpose. Through collaborative governance, stakeholder engagement and the highest levels of
transparency this unit of local government will pursue excellence over mediocrity in all areas of public
policy and administration.”
 


